
From: Kevin L. Bryant
To: 'kfrances0501@yahoo.com' <kfrances0501@yahoo.com>

Date: 2/10/2015 12:21:25 PM
Subject: RE: Senate bill 003 ~ Website email from Kay Cole

Dear Ms. Cole, thanks for your email. The bill as currently written abrogates the Second Amendment rights of 
individuals not convicted of anything. I cannot support the elimination of someone’s Constitutional rights without due 
process.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kevin Bryant
 

From: Senate Invitations Committee 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 10:11 AM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: FW: Senate bill 003 ~ Website email from Kay Cole
 
 
 
From: kfrances0501@yahoo.com [mailto:kfrances0501@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 9:56 AM
 
Subject: Senate bill 003 ~ Website email from Kay Cole
 
Dear Sir, I want to thank you and the SC senate for taking up the very important issue of domestic violence in 
our state! S-3 has the potential to save so many lives and to help end the generational cycle of domestic 
violence in SC. I hope you support Senator Katrina Shealy's amendment that will require courts to support the 
process of transfer of guns from proven abusers. Over 60% of deaths in SC, in domestic violence situations, are 
caused by firearms. Thank you again for your attention to this matter.
 

Kay Cole
 
PO BOX 536
 
Anderson, SC 29622
 
864-280-1619
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